
NOTICE OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OF THE BENNETT FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 7 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Special Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Bennett Fire 
Protection District 7 will be held on the 23 day of May, 2024 at 6:00 pm, at the TBK Bank 
located at 56641 Colfax Avenue, Strasburg, Colorado, 80136, for the purpose of planning and 
discussion of the East Metro Fire Rescue Authority creation, and any other matters that may 
come before the board.  No formal action on any specific topic will occur at this meeting of the 
Board of Directors.   
 
      Bennett Fire Protection District 7 
      Royce Pindell, President 

 
 
 
 


